
 

Request for Qualifications 

 
 
 
 

August 17, 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

Subject: Request for Qualifications (RFQ) from Firms for Water Asset Inventory and 

Assessment Services to Wayne Water Districts 

 

Wayne Water Districts (WWD), in Wayne County, NC, is soliciting Statements of Qualification 

from engineering consultants interested in providing services related to a water asset inventory and 

assessment. WWD intends to select a qualified consultant to: update GPS survey and GIS mapping 

for the water infrastructure inventory; update the Hydraulic Model of the water system and perform 

analysis of existing and future conditions; update asset inventory assessment, 10-year Capital 

Improvements Plan, and Asset Management Plan for the water system’s primary components 

based on current conditions; and perform a Water User Rate Study.   

 

Interested firms are invited to submit proposals as outlined in the RFQ located on our website at 

www.waynewaterdistricts.com. Questions regarding the RFQ should be directed to Larry Bridges, 

District Manager at (919) 731-2310 ext. 234 or by email at larry@waynewaterdistricts.com.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Larry Bridges 

District Manager 

http://www.waynewaterdistricts.com/
mailto:larry@waynewaterdistricts.com

